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departments, colleges, and the university as a whole.  It was commented this could be a positive, not a 
negative.  As in previous discussions regarding budget, again it was talked about how and what story needs to 
be told.  Same information, but in a different package may be preferable. 
 
Condia and all committee members present thanked Bontrager for coming and applauded her for her helpful, 
caring attitude.   

 
4. Review University Club Survey – Esther Swilley 

Condia reviewed with committee members the survey that went out.  He directed attention to the results of 
the survey.  Committee members discussed the results.  There were a variety of comments.  Anderson took a 
moment to sum up her impression of the results.  It could be a possibility when the Union redesign begins, a 
functional place could be negotiated that would ser
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Next meeting: Thursday, September 5, 2013 Union room 205 at 3:30 pm. 


